
	

																 	
Welcome	to	Term	3!	
In	the	next	few	weeks	we	are	consolidating	our	learning	of	our	“school”	topic	and	creating	
some	amazing	portfolio	pieces	to	share	with	you!	
Year	4,5,	&	6	classes	will	also	be	reflecting	on	their	learning	journey	in	Japanese	so	far	and	
publishing	their	progress	on	Fresh	Grade.	
As	a	teacher,	I	am	so	excited	to	see	their	progress	in	class	and	the	joy,	as	they	learn	new	
vocabulary	and	seeing	the	written	language	take	shape.	This	grows	into	meaningful	
communication	and	the	authentic	experience	of	learning	and	communicating	with	a	new	
language.		
	

	



	


